
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sunday 9th June 2019 
Pentecost 

TODAY’S HYMNS 

 

Gathering: CHOIR Send forth your spirit, O Lord 

Introit: 19 All my hope on God is founded 

Psalm: 104 

Response: Bless the Lord, O my soul 
Offertory: 114 Come down, O Love divine 

Comm.1: SP60 Spirit of God, unseen as the wind 

Comm. 2: 615 Spirit of the living God 

Recessional: 666 The Spirit lives to set us free 

 

 

The sick and those in need of 
prayer 
 

(Tue) Peter, Brian O’Donovan, Monica 
 

(Wed) Barbara and Gordon Murray, Oliver 
  
(Thu) Helena, Laura and Haydn Walden 
 

(Fri) Chris Howard, Federica, Ken Makin 
 

(Sat) Joan King, Anna, Ian Stephens, Elisa 
 
 

The Departed 

 

For those who have died recently 

 
  

and Anniversaries which fall at about this time 

 

Rosemary Emery, Betty Bayliss 

Welcome to our Worship 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Divided tongues, as of fire, appeared among them, 
and a tongue rested on each of them.  

WEEKDAY EUCHARISTS 
 

 
 

 

Wednesday Morning Prayer 
Feria 

9.15am 
10am 

Friday No Mass this morning  

Sunday Parish Eucharist 
Trinity Sunday 

10.00am 

 
 

www.stwilfrids.org 

NOTICES 

 

Please note that there will not be a Mass on Friday this 
week (14th June) as the Year 7’s from Bishop Luffa are 
coming to St Wilfrid’s. 
 

Ladies Group. A reminder that our trip will take place this 
Wednesday, 12th June, leaving from St Wilfrid’s car park at 
7.30pm.  
 

Chichester Foodbank. There will be a collection for the 
Foodbank next Sunday 16th June. This month, the 
Foodbank particularly needs: tinned potatoes, tinned 
vegetables (not sweetcorn), tinned fruit, washing power, 
washing up liquid, UHT milk. Many thanks for all the 
donations for Stonepillow last month. 
 

Corpus Christ. This year we will be having a joint Corpus 
Christ service with St George’s, Whyke, on Thursday 20th 
June. The Mass with Benediction will start at 7.30pm at St 
George’s and our new Archdeacon, Fr Luke, will preach. 
Please do put the date in your diaries and come along! 
 

Summer Fayre - Saturday 20th July from 12 noon-3pm. 
Our Summer Fayre is only 6 weeks away and we need to 
start collecting items for the stalls over the next few weeks.  
We will need items of bric-a-brac, books, toys, gift items 
and raffle prizes and we will also be running a Summer 
themed Tombola so this could incorporate a wide range of 
items.   When you are out and about doing your shopping 
please think about the Fayre and pop a few extra bits in 
your basket to help out.  Your support is vital to the 
fundraising team and is always very much appreciated.   
 

On the day we would love items for a healthy tombola and 
home-made cakes. 
 

If you can offer to help or run a stall, please do not hesitate 
to get in touch with Jo or Sarah.  We are always looking for 
new volunteers to help us and give us some new ideas. 
 

If you can pop a poster up they are available today from 
Julie. 
 

Safari Supper. We are hoping to run a Safari Supper on 
Saturday 14th September. However in order to do this, we 
need volunteers to host either a starter or main course, and 
for people to attend. If you are interested in attending/
hosting, please could you let Jo or Sarah know. Many 
thanks 

 

Organist/s needed. If anyone knows of any pianists/
organists who may be willing to play at St Wilfrid’s on a 
temporary/permanent basis, please speak to either Victoria 
Larley or Fr Neil. Full instruction on the organ can be given. 


